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Lost Materials Policy 
 
Last updated: June 5, 2025 
 
This policy covers items belonging to another RSA member library. 

 
Communication with other libraries is of the utmost importance.  
 
All notifications to the patron for transited items come from the checkout library. 
 
The checkout library will be responsible for notifying the patron concerning lost items. All 
bills come from the checkout library and use the checkout library’s billing guidelines. 
 
If the item is lost and the patron pays for the item (including any processing and/or referral 
fees generated by WorkFlows), physical payment needs to be sent to the item-owning 
library. Processing fees are assessed if the checkout library charges processing fees, not 
the item-owning library. Contact the item-owning library before accepting a 
replacement copy of the lost item.  
 

If the item is lost and the bill is never paid by the patron, the item-owning library will absorb 
the item’s cost. 
 
The item-owning library shall contact the checkout library before removing a lost item from 
a patron’s account. 
 
See the Lost Materials Procedure for a step-by-step guide on how to deal with materials 
that do not belong to your library and are lost by a patron. 
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https://support.librariesofrsa.org/project/lost-missing-damaged/#Lost_Materials_from_Other_Member_Libraries_Procedure

